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Jorgensen, Theadora O - DNR

From: Adam Roder, P.E. <aroder@thesigmagroup.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 11:24 AM
To: Ryan, Nancy D - DNR
Cc: Wentz, Dr. Blake; Rick Frieseke; Yang, Chue Yee - DNR
Subject: RE: 0241581016_MSOE Diercks Computational Science Hall

Good morning Nancy, 
 
We would like to officially withdraw the NR 718 exemption request and associated review fee that was submitted in 
April 2018 as referenced in the email below. The MSOE project is nearing the end of soil excavation / management 
activities and the owners of the R&R Excavating contractor disposal still have not agreed to sign off on the exemption 
paperwork, so this disposal location is no longer needed. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions, thanks. 
 
Adam  
 

From: Adam Roder, P.E.  
Sent: Wednesday, April 4, 2018 10:37 AM 
To: Ryan, Nancy D - DNR <Nancy.Ryan@wisconsin.gov>; Dorman, Jennifer S - DNR <Jennifer.Dorman@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: Wentz, Dr. Blake <wentz@msoe.edu>; Rick Frieseke <rfrieseke@fecinc.us> 
Subject: 0241581016_MSOE Diercks Computational Science Hall 
 
Hi Nancy, 
 
On behalf of MSOE, Friess Environmental Consulting, Inc. submitted a NR 718 exemption application yesterday to 
transport soil from the MSOE project site to the R&R Excavating contractor disposal site. Sigma is sending in the review 
fee check for this submittal – a pdf is attached for referenced, and the hard copy is being sent out in today’s mail. 
 
Sigma understands that there is a dispute between the two owners of the R&R Excavating property and that only one is 
signing the NR 718 application at this time, but WDNR will require the second signature before a written approval can be 
issued. The NR 718 exemption request was submitted to get it into que for review by the WDNR with the hope that the 
owners will resolve their issue and then the 2nd owner will sign off on the application in the coming weeks…Rick Frieseke 
will keep us appraised on this status. 
 
Thanks again for your help, and please contact Rick and me with any questions in the meantime. 
 
Adam  

Adam Roder, P.E. 
Senior Engineer 
The Sigma Group, Inc. 
414-643-4134 (direct) 
414-588-7016 (mobile) 
1300 W. Canal Street, Milwaukee, WI 53233 
www.thesigmagroup.com | aroder@thesigmagroup.com 
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